
 

 

APPENDIX 2. 
 
Analysis of schemes identified in 2021/2022 and which have been 
completed or are due for completion in 2022. 
 
 
As a recommendation of the Road Safety Initiatives Report for 2021/22, the 
following works were carried out: 
 

 A385 Totnes Road (near Devon Hills Holiday Park) 

Delays have been experienced due to trying to include the relining works 

as part of a larger resurfacing scheme which has been subsequently 

delayed. 

With these works on hold, orders have been placed for the required 

additional advanced signing and implementation is imminent. 

 Preston Down Road (Near Preston Down Avenue) 

 
Investigations have been undertaken to see if it is possible to implement a 

controlled crossing in the vicinity of the shops, however without removing 

parking and relocating the bus stop this does not appear possible. 

However, it may be possible to implement an uncontrolled crossing, with 

minimal disruption. 

Whilst design works are being finalised, orders have been placed for the 

required additional advanced warning signage and implementation is 

imminent. 

 

 A379 Teignmouth Road 
 

A longitudinal safety scheme from its junction with St Marychurch Road, St 
Marychurch, to the boundary with Devon County, North of the village of 
Maidencombe. 

 
This work has included the replacement of the carriageway road markings 
and cats-eyes, along with a full review of the signing etc. 
 
Highways are currently working with Vision Zero South West (formerley 
known as Peninsula Road Safety Partnership) and Devon Country Council 
on the A379, highlighting issues and looking at a possible route treatment 
between Exeter and Torbay. 
 

 A379 Kennels Road 
 
A longitudinal safety scheme from its junction with Brixham Road / 
Dartmouth Road to the roundabout at Hill Head. 



 

 

 
This work has included the replacement of the carriageway road markings 
and cats-eyes, however a review of the junction at Kennels Lane is 
required. 

 

 20 mph zones outside schools 
 

The following schemes, identified for 2019/2020, are now complete.  
 
Churston Grammar School, Brixham (Greenway Road 20 zone scheme) 
Galmpton Primary school, Brixham (20 zone scheme around school area) 
Warberry Primary School, Torquay (Cedars Road – 20 zone) 

 
 


